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From: s 47 E(c)

Sent: Sat, 11 Jul 2020 19:21:29 +1000
To: s 47 E(c)
Subject: FW: Referral by City of Melbourne — Parcels delivered to residents of 76

Canning Street, North Melbourne

Hi Guys
See below.

Keep you posted.

From: Y@ =9}

Sent: Saturday, 11 July 2020 7:17 PM

To: @afp.gov.au
Cc: @afp.gov.au; Macdonald, Nick <Nick.Macdonald@auspost.com.au>

Subject: Referral by City of Melbourne — Parcels delivered to residents of 76 Canning Street, North
Melbourne

Hi Ray

| hope all is well with you? After discussions with Bruce, | believe you are the point of contact in
relation to the above referral. | understand that the City of Melbourne has raised concerns
regarding parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, addressed to 114 apartments in that building.
These articles were delivered by Australia Post, but have not been distributed to the addressees,
apparently on the basis of those concerns.

We have corresponded with the City of Melbourne regarding our concerns — that their actions
have delayed and interfered with the delivery of mail as addressed. We also intend to update our
customer regarding the situation.

Australia Post stands ready to provide, as appropriate, information and assistance that may be
required by the AFP in considering the matter. Our point of contact (copied to this email) is:

Nick Macdonald

General Counsel & Corporate Secretary
v - TR

E — nick.macdonald@auspost.com.au

Cheers

s 47



